
                                                                          

 

 

 

Ref: BSE/2018-19/02        Date: 06.04.2018 
 
To, 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Service 
BSE Limited, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 538715 

               
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Intimation about receipt of Order 

 

Pursuant to regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, we wish to inform that the Company has received repeat orders worth Rs 1995.93 Lakhs 

for Supply & Installation of uPVC Windows & Doors from Vatika Group for their projects at 

Gurgaon, Haryana. 

Kindly disseminate the information on the official website of the exchange for the information 

of all members of the exchange and investors. 

Thanking you, 

 

FOR DHABRIYA POLYWOOD LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

 

Sparsh Jain 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A36383 
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